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March 26, 2025 
 
LD 998: “An Act Regarding an Employer’s Authority to Prohibit an Employee from Storing a 
Firearm in the Employee’s Vehicle” 
 
Please vote “ought to pass” for this proposal. 
 
To the Honorable Members of the 132nd Maine State Legislature: 
 
This proposal bolsters Mainers’ Constitutional Carry rights by removing the requirement of 
having a concealed carry permit to be permitted to safely store a firearm in an employee’s 
vehicle at work. Given that Maine no longer requires a permit for concealed carry, the current 
law serves little purpose other than impeding the ability of Mainers to exercise their 
constitutional rights.  
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